
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17 March 2020

Classification: Public 

VGM Tariff at NPCT1 Terminal Jakarta – Shipment from Outport  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As an effort to offer our customers an overall transparent, consistent and easy shipping experience, and be 
aligned with the market, we would like to announce the VGM Tariff at NPCT1 Terminal Jakarta. 
 
Starting Week 16 (first departure from each outports ) there will be VGM Tariff amounted IDR 
125,000/box will be charged under Customer account (this VGM Tariff already valid since January 2020 
from NPCT1). 
This will apply to shipments from outports (Padang, Makassar, Bitung, Palembang – if the feeder is not 
direct call from NPCT1) as our shipments from outports will be arranged via trucking from domestic port to 
international terminal. 
 
Thank you for choosing us as the carrier and look forward to continuously serving your global 
transportation needs. 
Further assistance needed feel free to contact our Customer Service at +62 21 30065444. 
 
 
 
Best Regards,  
Maersk 
 


